
HARC BAD WEATHER POLICY

HARC recognizes that bad weather conditions can prevent
volunteers from reaching the project.

Safety is always our first concern, but we would ask that
volunteers make every reasonable effort to attend the project
without compromising their health and safety.

If the weather is bad, please –

● Check on our website for updates
● Check your text messages as we will always try and contact

you with updates about weather conditions

When you arrive at the project, please let your Shift Leader know
that you are present and ready to start your shift.

If you are unable to make your shift, or are going to be delayed,
please call the HARC mobile and let the Project Lead know.
Please leave a message if no one answers.

The HARC mobile number is – 07523 927318
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